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Yoimoji of the Week: Waffles
Waffles is Motivated. “I enjoy a challenge. When I finish a piece of work, I always 

say what I want to do next.” We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with 

learning and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for 

character.) You can see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

This Week
Sports Week: Although we are sadly unable to hold our traditional Sports Day this 

year due to ongoing COVID restrictions, we will still be having Sports Week in school 

from Monday 28th June - Friday 2nd July. Students are welcome to wear their PE kit 

or other sports related clothes on any days in this week.

Mental Health Day: On Wednesday 30th June we are going to be raising money for 

the Young Minds and Mental Health Foundation charities. Students are invited to wear 

yellow and/or green clothing for the day and, if they wish, to bring in a donation. You 

can find out more about the two organisations by following the links below:

www.youngminds.org.uk www.mentalhhealth.org.uk &  

Class Lists: The new class lists for September (including the new class names) will be 

sent home today (Friday 25th June.) We are hoping to have class open afternoons in 

September for parents & carers to be able to meet their child’s new teacher(s), 

depending on COVID restrictions at the time.

Letters Home
All Classes: Class list for September.

Oaks: Activity Week reminder and timetable.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Sammy, Beech - Great writing.

Savannah, Beech - Great bee labelling.

Joe H, Beech - Positive attitude using his Working Towards.

School Show
We are so pleased that everyone enjoyed seeing our School Show at Leonardslee Gardens this 

week. Here are just a few photos, there are more in this week’s Newsround video and we will 

share more on Facebook and our website soon. There will be a DVD - order forms will be sent 

home soon.

http://www.youngminds.org.uk
http://www.mentalhhealth.org.uk


Class News from Cedar Class
Despite being busy with the show, Cedar have continued to work hard on lots of fun projects. We having been 

creating a globe for our RE competition and on Monday we made a maize flour tortilla for our Mexican cooking 

session. We have also been learning about traditional Mexican animals and their habitats. 
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